
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20th January 2025 
KD/jmc 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 9 Options Evening - Thursday 13th February 
 
As part of our commitment to ensuring that every child follows a meaningful and enriching 
curriculum, students in Year 9 will soon be making their choices on the subjects that they 
wish to take for their GCSEs. 
 
There will be an Options Evening in the school hall on Thursday 13th February from 5:00-
6:00pm which will be an opportunity for students to find out about the options available 
to them. As well as receiving a booklet that outlines the subjects on offer, they will receive 
key information on career pathways and how to pick suitable subjects. The majority of the 
evening will be spent with subject staff, finding out about course content, exam 
requirements and other important information. 
 
There will be a form alongside the options booklet which must be completed and returned 
to your Pastoral Leader, Mr Burden, by Friday 7th March. It is essential that this form is 
returned on time. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child at the Options Evening. If you have any 
further questions, please contact Mr Burden at 
Joseph.Burden@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Davey 
Deputy Headteacher 
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